
   
        
             
     
                                   

               
 
                              

 
 

 
    
 

   

Clark, Carol 

Subject:	 FW: Please note our interest in communicating our opposition to the 15th side road 
extension and widening from Keele to 400 at the June 9th meeting 

‐‐‐‐‐Original Message‐‐‐‐‐
From: Ric Bedard [mailto:ric@cetaris.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, May 31, 2016 10:44 PM 
To: Regional Clerk 
Subject: Please note our interest in communicating our opposition to the 15th side road extension and widening from 
Keele to 400 at the June 9th meeting 

We were notified this must be sent today. Please take this email as our notice. 

Ric 

Ric Bedard 
Cetaris 
Constellation Court 
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